
Over the Garden Gate Minutes 
Monday, July 26, 2021 

 
President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order 
 
Secretary report accepted as read. 
 
Treasurer reported the checkbook was not audited yet this time.  A reimbursement of $85.19 for 
plants at the fairgrounds was deposited and there is now a balance of $1,100.10 
 
OLD BUSINESS and REPORTS 
 

 Set up booth at the fair will be August 11 at 4:00 p.m. 
Anyone having items for display please bring them. 
Take down will be August 15 at 4:00 p.m. 

 Chris and Linda checked on all flower beds, library, fairgrounds, courthouse, jailhouse and 
all are looking good. 

 No WIMGA news 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
We were asked if we would do flower beds at the old BMO Bank.  We had to decline due to 
having to much to do at this time. 
 
New new projects due to COVID restrictions limit us. 
 
Questions are weekly in the “Ask a Master Gardner” program. 
 
Next meeting will be September 27, 2021, 6:00 p.m. at the Courthouse 
(no August meeting) 
 
Submitted by\ 
Judy Vine, Secretary 


